Dear Study Commission members, I, Patricia Ouimette, am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me. My naturopathic physician has been able to diagnose and treat things that my primary car physician has not. I finally feel as though I am getting the care that I desperately needed. Please pass this bill to make it more affordable for everyone to get the care they need to be healthy. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Patricia Ouimette 783 North Main Road Jamestown, RI 02835